
From: Deanna Dawson
To: SCA
Subject: FW: PSCAA budget details
Date: Monday, May 12, 2014 10:29:40 AM
Attachments: FY11-12_Budgets.pdf

Dear SCA PIC Members, Board, Mayors, and City Managers and Administrators-

 

As a follow up to the email I sent you a moment ago, this is the third of 3 emails
from Craig Kenworthy (ED of the Puget Sound Clean Air Agency) that I am
forwarding.

 

Best,

Deanna

 

Deanna Dawson

Executive Director, Sound Cities Association (formerly Suburban Cities Association)

(206) 433-7170 (direct)

(206) 310-0599 (cell)

www.SoundCities.org

 

Follow us on Twitter @SoundCities

 

 

From: Craig Kenworthy [mailto:CraigK@pscleanair.org] 
Sent: Friday, May 09, 2014 2:17 PM
To: Deanna Dawson
Subject: PSCAA budget details

 

Our FY11 and 12 budgets attached.

 

Craig

mailto:Deanna@soundcities.org
mailto:Kristy@soundcities.org
http://www.soundcities.org/






















































































































































































































































































































